From:
To: Manston Airport

Cc:
Subject: PINS Examination Manston Airport "Noise"

**Date:** 21 March 2019 21:49:06

## Dear Sirs.

Please may I ask you if I can speak at the Oral Representation Section on 'Noise' on Friday 22nd March?

My friend, Shirley Hingley, has sent me her email (below) in which she has asked you if I can read her email to you, the Examiners, on her behalf. She is in her mid 80s and isn't sure she can make the meeting in time, and I don't believe that she will be able to walk from the carpark to building 500. Below is her email that she has asked me to read out on her behalf.

--- Forwarded message -----

From: "Shirley Hingley"

To: "Cc:

**Sent:** Thu, 21 Mar 2019 at 19:40

**Subject:** My permission for Chris Redmond to speak on my account as I have a prior appointment and may not arrive in time

I was born in 1935 and apart from a short spell in the war have lived here all my life and have never heard such rubbish. And as for saying kids will suffer, I can assure you it was noisy during the war but I managed to get to Clarendon House Grammar school and worked hard in a busy office during the time the Americans were here with their jet fighters. My three sons all managed to get to Chatham House Grammar school with no ill effects - in fact like most people we all soon got used to it and didn't even notice the planes. In fact I think we only noticed it when they weren't there, the same as living by trains.

Thanet desperately needs the Airport back and not expensive houses only Londoners will be able to buy, plus I can't get to see my doctor NOW what will I do then? And as for hospital and the infrastructure, well words fail me! Shirley Hingley

-----

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com